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November 20, 2020 
 
 
 

Dear Skaneateles family, 
 
This afternoon we learned that a student at Skaneateles Middle School tested positive for COVID-19.  In 
consultation with the Onondaga County Health Department we identified each individual who meets the 
requirements for quarantine. Each person impacted will be contacted directly by the building Principal,  
Mr. Caraccio.  The County Health Department will also be contacting these families individually to provide 
additional information.   
 
As of this moment, we do not expect operations next week to be impacted by this event.  Please contact the 
building Principal with any questions and we will continue to share additional information as it comes in via 
Onondaga and Cayuga County Health Departments.  We continue to see infection caused by out of school 
exposure.  Please be careful and remain vigilant as local rates of infection continue to trend in the wrong 
direction.  School will resume as normal on Monday district-wide.  
 
Stronger together, 

 
 
Eric Knuth 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Skaneateles High School  
Gregory Santoro 
(315) 291-2231 

Skaneateles Middle School  
Michael Caraccio 
(315) 291-2241 

State Street Intermediate School  
John Lawrence 
 (315) 291-2261 

Belle H. Waterman Primary School  
Patrick J. Brown 
 (315) 291-2351 

 


